
From: Leonie Van Ness  
Sent: 19 October 2022 12:03 
To: Planning 
Subject: application ref: 2022/4174/T 
 
I am writing in connection with the above application to remove the lime 
tree from the front garden of 10 Compayne Gardens. 
 
This tree is rightly covered by a TPO and it's loss would be a detriment 
to the street and a loss of valuable shade for the residents of these 
south facing flats. 
 
I understand that there are alternative methods for dealing with the 
problem of the roots causing subsidence which should be actively 
pursued before consent for removal of the tree is given. 
 
Leonie Van Ness 
 
Flat 2 
10 Compayne Gardens 
London NW6 3DH 
 


